
START THE YEAR WITH GRATITUDE AND JOY 

with Women of Wisdom led by Susan Hahn 

 

Please join us for a time of 

thinking and feeling into 

gratitude and joy using poetry, 

writing, art, (and a TED Talk!)  as 

well as sharing with each other. 

We will make a Bright Word 

Mandala as a visual reminder of 

our gratitude and what helps us 

realize joy in our lives. 

 

 

Saturday, January 8, 10AM to noon 

In person in the auditorium at the 
Plymouth Community Arts Council  
774 North Sheldon Road 
Plymouth, MI 48170  
 
And on Zoom (ID 358 407 2821) 
If in zoom, please have paper and a 
pen (or colored pencils) available 
for writing and making a mandala. 
 

In light of the current coronavirus outbreak, we will not be serving a 
snack at this WOW meeting. We request the use of masks at this in-
person gathering. We ask that you follow your discernment and extend 
compassion to others. 


